
 

  

    

Priced at  

$13,000,000   

353  Acre Site   



Subject Property is approximately 353 acres, 

located in the city of Palm Bay, adjacent to I-95 

to the west and Micco Road to the south. The 

project site is referred to as Micco Town Center.   

The city of Palm Bay in conjunction with DOT 

has finished the construction of the new Heritage 

Park interchange. The interchange is located on 

the adjacent property to the north. The connector 

road from the interchange running to the east will 

run along the eastern side of the subject property 

and connect to Micco Road to the Southern 

boundary of the subject property. This will 

provide 1 mile of frontage along the connector 

road and ¾ of a mile of frontage along Micco 

Road. 

   

The site has NO environmental issues, NO 

wetland. 

 

 

  

  

 

  

353   acre  Subject Property   

Micco Town Center   



 Micco Town Center is currently approved under the current comp plan for the 

following development potential.  

    

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Road Alignment from Babcock Street to Micco Road. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Current Project Site View  

 
  

  



 

The Property is currently permitted as a mining operation suppling quality certified fill and cocina rock.   

The property has been actively mined of over 65 acres of material. Below is an estimated formulation of the 

value per acre based on potential future production. There is currently 16 +or- acres permitted with the 

ability to expand.   

  

    



 

 

Current View of Existing Mining Operation 

Permitted Mining Depth to 30 Feet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The existing lake system will provide storm water retention for the interchange connecting road as 

well as 75% overall site development.  

The location of the property in relationship to surrounding development and the interchange will 

give advantage to the mining operation over any other material suppliers. As this is one of the only 

mining operations producing cocina rock and the need for materials for nearby property 

development, the potential for combined sales of materials will be greatly increased. 

 

 

For more information please call Jeff Lee at 561 722 2790 or email to jeff30378@gmail.com  

 



Conceptual Plan 

 

 

  



 

  



 


